
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING         

The Village of Gilman will hold a Public Hearing for portable storage units and accessory 

building exceeding 1000 square feet on Wednesday, March 12, 2025 at 5:30PM.  The Hearing 

will be held in the Board/Community Room of the Gilman Municipal Building located at 380 

East Main Street Gilman, WI 54433.   
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